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2024 FaceTec SDK Blackbox Engagement

Security Evaluation Performed by Independent Experts

The undersigned attests that between March 11, 2024 and March 27, 2024, Praetorian 
completed the following services: Application Penetration Test and Mobile Penetration Test 
for FaceTec‘s SDK Testing. During the assessment, Praetorian identified the following issues: 0 
Critical Risk, 0 High Risk, 0 Medium Risk, 1 Low Risk, and 0 Informational.

As FaceTec’s business continues to change, so will its overall security posture. Such changes 
will affect the validity of Praetorian’s findings and this letter. Therefore, any statements made 
by Praetorian only apply to the state of FaceTec‘s SDK Testing between March 11, 2024 and 
March 27, 2024.

Praetorian would like to thank FaceTec for this opportunity to help the organization evaluate 
its current security posture.
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